
Welcome to  

Grace Community Church!  
We are delighted you chose to  

worship with us. 

 
Please fill out (PRINT) the following 

information, detach, and place in the 

offering basket as you leave. 

 

Name(s): 

________________________

________________________

________________________ 

 
Regular Attendee  

 

This is my 1st  2nd 3rd 

visit to Grace Community Church 

 

How may we contact you? 

________________________

________________________

________________________ 

 

Prayer Requests 
 

It is our desire at Grace Community 

Church to be known as a “house of 

prayer.” We invite you, through  

calling or emailing our church office, 

to make your prayer needs and  

requests known. Please indicate “for 

pastors only”, “for Prayer Team”, or 

“for the congregation” along with 

your request. You can call the church 

at: 515-433-6133 or email the church 

office at: office@graceccboone.com 
 

Grace Community Church is affiliated with the Baptist Convention of Iowa 

 

GRACE 

Community Church 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We exist to glorify God 

By seeking Christ 

Who is our life, 

And by proclaiming 

His saving grace.   

CELEBRATING THIS WEEK! 
 

Happy Birthday: 8/17 Matthew Taylor, 8/21 Michele Thompson,  

8/22 Hallie Pratt, Micah Rasmussen, Bethany VanDyke 

 

Happy Anniversary: 8/17 Joe & Robin Smith,  

8/18 Tom & Kathy Northrop, 8/22 Kristopher & Morgan Beeman 

 
 

Please notify the office if your birthday or anniversary is incorrect or omitted so 

that we may recognize your special date: office@graceccboone.com  
 

Please be in prayer for: 
 

 Gloria Jordan, Jessica Michael’s mother, who has had a stroke and is at 

Mercy Acute Clinic. Please pray that a spot will open up at On With 
Life in Ankeny, where the therapists knew her prior to the stroke.   

 

 

 

Offering Information 

 
As you can imagine, though we are not meeting together in a normal  

fashion, our expenses as a church remain the same, and our responsibility 

to honor God with our finances remains unchanged. So we are asking you 

to consider giving one of these ways: 

 Go to our website, and you will see a “GIVING” tab at the top right 

portion of the home screen. Follow the simple instructions. 

 Open our church app, choose the “give” icon, and follow the steps 

involved. 

 Simply mail your check to the church office. 

 Drop your offering in the baskets in the church Courtyard 

_______________________________________________________ 

 

Reminder for those serving next week: 
 

Sunday, August 23rd 

   Welcome Center ~ Vicki Gustafson 

   Greeters ~ Brad and Cindy O’Neal 

   Ushers ~ Dan Westfall 
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Why the World is Never Enough  

Philippians 1:12-18a  

Pastor Tim Trudeau 

 

I. God Works All Things for _____________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

II. The Greatest Good is the ____________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

III. The Gospel Must Be ___________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IV. The Gospel Must be __________ with _______________ 

If You Are Visiting Grace Community Church for the first time, we 

are glad you are worshipping with us! Things look a little different around 

here right now but we would love to know that you visited today. Please 

fill out a visitor information card at the Welcome Center. We would love 

to give you more information about Grace and a small gift. Thank you for 

joining us today! 

 

Grace Golf  Tournament 2020 
 

4 Person Best Shot 

18 Holes 

Sunday, August 30 

 

Tee Times Starting at 1:30 pm 

Honey Creek Golf Course, Boone 

 

Please form your own teams and sign up by emailing Chris Myers at 

pinkponychris1@gmail.com. 
 

If you are a single entry, please sign up and we will do our best to pair you 

with a team. If you are registering your foursome, be sure to list all the 

players on your team. Tee times will be assigned after the registration 

deadline.  

 
NO ENTRIES CAN BE ACCEPTED AFTER SUNDAY, AUGUST 23 

 

Cost: $50 per person for Green Fees, Cart, and prizes  

(paid to Honey Creek on the day of the tournament) 

 

Please be advised: Due to a shortage of carts, no individual carts will be issued. 

Golfers will need to ride two per cart.  

 

 

Reminder: Please fill out the “Restarting Programs and Distance Ministry” 

survey that was sent out this week. You have until Tuesday, August 18th to 

let us know your thoughts. Your input is valued and highly appreciated.  

GRACE CALENDAR 

 

Wednesday, August 19th 

 G.Y.M. Capture the Flag, outside at 

the church, from 7-9:30 PM 

 

 

Thursday, August 20th 

 Women’s Lunch from 12-1:00 PM, 

location TBA, due to storm damage 

at the park.  

 

 

Friday, August 21st 

 Women’s Bible Study from  
    9-11:00 AM, at 327 Sunrise St. 

    

 

Saturday, August 22nd 

 Men’s Bible Study at 8 AM 

 Women’s Bible Study from  

    9-11:00 AM, at 327 Sunrise St. 

 

 

   Sunday, August 23rd 

 Worship Service at 10:30 AM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUDGET NUMBERS 
  

YTD Budget: $195,692.16 

YTD Income: $171,134.03 
  

mailto:pinkponychris1@gmail.com

